

Patchogue-Medford High School

NAVY (SEAL) LT MICHAEL P. MURPHY CAMPUS

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Marc A. Negrin, President Diana Andrade, Vice President Thomas P. Donofrio Kelli Anne Jennings Jennifer A. Krieger Francis J. Salazar Bernadette M. Smith

Dennis M. Logan, District Clerk

Donna Jones, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

Randy E. Rusielewicz, Ed.D., Principal 181 Buffalo Avenue Medford, New York 11763 (631) 687-6500 (631) 687-6599 FAX

Dear Parent/Guardian:

October 2023

Record 2024 is happy to announce that our yearbook will continue to be printed in **FULL COLOR**. A yearbook is a great way for students to remember all the special people and school events that transpired over the course of the 2023-2024 school year.

Parents of seniors, you also have the option to purchase a personal baby ad that can be custom tailored to your graduating senior and commemorate your graduate as they complete their education at Patchogue-Medford High School. **Deadline** to purchase an **AD** is **March 25, 2024.** (**Details are provided on the order form**). Any Senior parent or student to can submit more photos on the Yearbook Snap upload on the website for consideration:

https://snap.yearbookforever.com/snap/index.html#/upload/1-5H-1390 to post any appropriate photos of student activities or events in which they may have participated in during this school year. Please know we reserve the right to deem photos inappropriate to be used for our yearbook publication.

The cost of the yearbook will be \$119.49 (early bird fee) if purchased online prior to December 31, 2023. Full purchase price details are listed below:

Get It Early And Pay The Early Bird Special Discount!

<u>Choice A:</u> Pay **ONLINE** by credit card and **SAVE** \$10.00. Follow this link: https://yearbookforever.com/ Purchased online on or before **December 31, 2023**, the sale price will be: \$119.49 (tax included). All sales thereafter will be \$130.65 (tax included).

<u>Choice B:</u> Pay at school with cash, check, or money order. Purchased at school, there will be an additional \$10.00 processing fee: (\$129.49 BEFORE December 31, 2023, and \$140.65 THEREAFTER).

- Submit the enclosed order form (reverse side) to the yearbook office, AFTER SCHOOL ONLY, in room 214.
- All orders, by check or money order, must be made payable to Patchogue-Medford UFSD until May 3, 2024. After May 3, CASH/ONLINE SALES ONLY will be accepted.
- Orders may also be mailed to:

Patchogue-Medford High School c/o Ms. Vincenza Vultaggio (Yearbook Advisor) 181 Buffalo Avenue Medford, NY 11763

The yearbook will be sold throughout the school year online and in person. Although, your purchase will not be a secret, the contents of your senior ad will be kept confidential until yearbooks are distributed during the first week in June.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact the yearbook staff at 631-687-6878 weekdays after 3:00 p.m. or via email at wvultaggio@pmschools.org.

Thank you,

Record 2024

Patchogue-Medford High School